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20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
 
 
Resignation of Stephen Anstice 
 
 
PMP Limited (ASX: PMP) advises that Stephen Anstice has as of today resigned as a Non-Executive 
Director of the PMP Board for personal reasons. 
 
Chairman, Matthew Bickford-Smith said, “The full Board and management of PMP would like to take this 
opportunity to thank Stephen for the very valuable contribution he has provided to the company following 
the merger with IPMG in March 2017.  We all wish him very well in the future.” 
 
 
 
For more information please contact: 
 
Alistair Clarkson  
Company Secretary 
PMP Limited 
Tel: (02) 9412 6004 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


